
Dear Sir/Madam,

The only thing construction of this proposed seawall is going do is continue to destroy this 
valuable coastline.

I have been a practicing town planner for over 20 years and know that you know this is not the 
answer. I grew up in Collaroy and surfing this exact beach was part of my life. It’s shameful that 
our local council is destroying valuable public beaches to protect the privileged few.

It’s bad policy. It’s bad planning. I’m ashamed of this Council and what it now appears to stand 
for.

Have some common sense and stop this nonsense.

Stephen Graham
780 S. Sapodilla Ave
West Palm Beach, Florida.

Formerly from 7 Boomerang Rd, Collaroy Plateau

Sent from my iPhone
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